
   
 
 
U.S. HWY 80/COLLEGE ST. IMPROVEMENTS 
Brandon, MS 
Estimated Cost: $148,800 
Federal/State Funds: $148,800 
 
This current project is being designed in order to replace a span wire signalized 
intersection with a mast arm signal.  Guest Consultants responsibilities for this project 
include plan preparation, MDOT coordination, and Construction Management.  Because 
of the federal funds that are being used to fund this project, the City is required to follow 
MDOT standards and the Local Public Agency Project Design Manual.  We are assisting 
the City with these steps and procedures and have helped them throughout with 
submitting the Project Activation Request, Design Controls, Environmental 
Documentation and many other items. 
 
 
 


